THE TURTLE HOSPITAL
2396 Overseas Highway, Marathon, FL 33050
www.turtlehospital.org

January 17, 2024

Dear Tau Sigma Chi Alumni Association,

We would like to sincerely thank you for your generous donation of $1,046.23 to The
Turtle Hospital. As a 501(c) (3) non-profit organization your donation will have a direct
impact on the sea turtles rescued and treated at the facility. Your contribution will
provide the food, medical and surgical care our current 35 sea turtles desperately need.
With your donation, you have helped to save endangered animals which will soon be
returned to the ocean to live a life renewed!

It is truly the generosity and compassion of people like you that will carry this hospital

into the future and help to preserve the vitality of our oceans by insuring the survival of
the sea turtle population. Thank you again for joining us in our efforts! None of this could
be done without you.

Please visit www.turtlehospital.org, or follow us on Facebook to stay updated on hospital
news, events, and more!

Thank you!

Best Regards,
The Turtle Hospital Staff

The Turtle Hospital is a registered charitable organization in the state of Florida. Registration # CH13106
A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE
OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-
435-7352 WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT,
APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.




Turtles Fly TOO Our mission is to improve the survival rate of endangered species

by engaging general aviation pilots to provide emergency

“‘Q air transport for affected species and critical response teams
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January 14, 2024

Kurt & Jan Lehrmann

TAU SIGMA CHI ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
4406 Wood Duck Way

Racine, WI 53403-4095

Re: Acknowledgment of Charitable Contribution 2024

Dear Kurt Lehrmann,

On behalf of Turtles Fly Too, 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, | would like to thank you for your
generous donation of $1,046.23 dollars received on January 5, 2024. Your donation makes it
possible for us to continue our rescue efforts of endangered marine species. ¥

Turtles Fly Too is a private, non-profit 501 (c) 3 organization supported by individual, foundation,
and corporate gifts. No goods or services were received for your donation of $1,046.23 on 1/5/24. Gifts
to Turtles Fly Too are fully deductible to the extent allowed by law.

Once again, thank you for your generous donation.

Leslie’J. Weinsgtein

President

AVIATION CONSERVATION COMMUNITY

Main Office: 4911 No. Parkwood St. | Boise, ID 83704 | 208-484-7774
TURTLES FLY TOO. ORG
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Dear Tau Sigma Chi,

Thanks to you more than 300,000 people living with neuromuscular disease can find access to
vital support and care, and benefit from research initiatives being driven by the Muscular
Dystrophy Association (MDA). Together, we are empowering the individuals we serve to live

longer, more independent lives.

“When the doctors diagnosed my daughter, Faith, with spinal muscular atrophy (SMA), | was
devastated,” says Faith’s mom, Leeann. “Living with SMA hasn'’t been easy. But MDA has been
here for us from the beginning, giving us access to a whole network of experts and services.
MDA told us about a new FDA-approved treatment, and the results have been nothing short of
life changing for all of us. We are thankful to MDA donors for helping to make this transformation

possible.”

Ten-year-old Faith has seen a dramatic improvement in her physical strength and
respiratory function thanks to this new therapy. These types of medical advancements can
“restore mobility and be life-changing for so many. ' ' ok

With your continued support of MDA, we'll keep accelerating research, advancing care, and
advocating for the support of our families. On behalf of everyone at MDA, thank you for your
generosity.

Sincerely,
Morgan Roth

@MM Coti

Muscular Dystrophy Association

P.S. Did you know thousands of companies match gifts made by their employees? Visit
mda.org/get-involved/matching-gifts to see if your company will match your gift to MDA.
P.0. Box 97075 « Washington, DC 20090-7075 « (800) 572-1717 « mda.org/thankyou

As no goods or services are provided in connection with your gift, it is fully tax deductible as provided by law.
If you have comments or questions about MDA or need more information about the services we provide, please call us at (800) 572-1717.
We value your continued feedback and input as we work together to build a better future for our entire community.




